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Reliability Panel’s Review of the guidelines for identifying reviewable operating incidents

The Reliability Panel has been asked by the Australian Energy Market Commission (AEMC) to
review the guidelines for identifying reviewable operating incidents. The Panel received terms of
reference from the AEMC on 31 March 2012 for a review to be completed by 31 December 2012.

The Panel plans to publish a draft report for this review by 13 September 2012, which will set out
the Panel's proposed amendments to the guidelines.

A public meeting will be held at the AEMC's Sydney offices on 24 October 2012. The meeting will
provide an opportunity for comments and questions on the Panel's proposed amendments and will
help inform the Panel’s final report.

The public meeting was previously planned for August 2012, but was rescheduled due to the need
for additional time to assess a revised proposal from the Australian Energy Market Operator
(AEMO). AEMO’s revised proposal has been published on our website.

Information on the public meeting, including the registration process, will be advertised on our
website at the time of the publication of the draft report in September.

For further information on this review please contact Skye d’Almeida at the AEMC on (02) 8296
7800 or panel@aemc.gov.au.
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